

IN LOVING MEMORY OF

Patrick Carrigan

1st February 1937 - 18th April 2024



St Mary's The Virgin, Studham 9th May 2024 - 11.30 a.m.

Service Conducted by: Reverend Canon Nicola Lenthall



The family would like to thank you for attending today and for your kind messages of sympathy during this time of sadness.

All are welcome to Valley Farm, Studham, to continue to celebrate Pat's life after this service.

Donations in Pat's memory will go to support the mission and ministry of this church.

Love You Pat. All the money, all the world, crumble. xx